Otterham C P School

Headteacher: Helen Ward Email: secretary@otterham.cornwall.sch.uk Tel. 01840 261344 www.otterhamschool.co.uk



Marshgate Camelford Cornwall PL32 9YW

22nd January 2021

Dear Parents

As you may be aware, Mrs Humber is now rather pregnant! In fact with the baby being due in a matter of a few weeks, her last day teaching Class 3 will be Friday, 29th January 2021. I'm sure you'd like to join us in wishing her all the best on Friday and look forward to hearing the joyful news when the baby arrives.

Under current circumstances we thought it wise not to introduce a new teacher to the children. Going forward, Mrs Blackburn will be providing all of the remote education for the duration of the lockdown. We are aiming to have a maternity cover in place for the beginning of the summer term but in the meantime, should we return to the classroom, Mrs Blackburn will be teaching full time.

To allow Mrs Blackburn her planning and preparation time, there will no longer be a $2.00~\rm pm$ / $2.15~\rm pm$ 'catch up' live session with the Year 1's and 2's starting with this Friday (29^{th}).

As always, any queries, please don't hesitate to get in touch.

Kind regards

Mrs H Ward

Headteacher

Mrs J Blackburn

Assistant Headteacher

